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JPS SINGLE PHASE ISSUE DISRUPTS OPERATION  

AT RHYNE PARK FACILITY, ST JAMES  

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) wishes to apologise to customers served by 

the Rhyne Park facility in St James, for the disruption in their water supply due to 

JPS single phase issue. 

 

Customers are being assured that their water supply will return as soon as the matter 

is resolved. 

 

Areas affected include Barrett Town, Rhyne Park, Spot Valley, Cornwall, Mt. 

Zion, Palmyra, and Saigon. 

  

The NWC regrets any inconvenience this may cause and craves the patience and 

understanding of its valued customers. 

 

-End- 

  

  

 

 
  


